
On December 7, 2023, the River to Sea TPO held its Holiday Open House at Bahama Breeze in
Daytona Beach. More than 30 people attended this annual event. Attendees included members
of the BPAC, CAC, TCC, TDLCB and TPO Board as well as consultants and family members. A
total of 226 toys and gift cards were collected and distributed to the Department of Children &
Families and The Neighborhood Center of West Volusia. Thank you to everyone who came out
and celebrated with us this year and thanks to all for their incredible generosity!

Annual TPO Holiday Open House

  River to Sea TPO Outreach & Activities  
  www.R2CTPO.org November/December 2023 



Ongoing Projects, Studies, & Activities
Regional Resiliency Action Plan Implementation
Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) Grant
Implementation
2020 Adjusted Urban Area Boundary 

2024 Annual Call for Projects

Best Foot Forward for Ped Safety Program

Update 2024 TPO Safety Performance Targets

Annual FY 22/23 TPO Audit
FY 2024/25 and 20 25/26 Unified Planning Work Program
(UPWP) development
Amendment to the Connect 2045 Long Range
Transportation Plan (LRTP)
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Central Park Bike Rodeo & Ride
The City of Palm Coast hosted the Central Park Bike

Rodeo & Ride on November 3, 2023. The River to Sea

TPO participated in this event along with the Flagler

County Sheriff’s Office, Palm Coast Fire Department,

and FDOT, as well as numerous other groups and e-

bike retailers. The River to Sea TPO provided bicycle

safety information and a helmet decoration station

where kids could decorate the helmets they were

fitted for and received from FDOT. This event was a

part of FDOT’s Mobility Week. 

Do you want up-to-date River to Sea
TPO news and information?

Subscribe to the TPO's monthly newsletter,
Transportation Talk, for more transportation news
and information. Simply click the link below, fill out

the form and sign up!

Click Here

Follow the TPO:

TPO Call for Projects is Now Open
The River to Sea TPO is now accepting

applications for projects to be added to our List

of Priority Projects. These applications will be

used by the TPO to qualify and prioritize

proposed transportation-related projects for

feasibility study and/or implementation using

federal and/or state transportation funding.

The deadline for submitting project

applications is 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, February

29, 2024.

Additional information is available here 

https://www.facebook.com/RivertoSeaTPO
https://twitter.com/TelltheTPO
http://www.r2ctpo.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChLtr-tIsCX-f5wvSeIbH6A
https://www.linkedin.com/company/rivertoseatpo/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/fNWOd7G/RivertoSeaTPO
https://www.r2ctpo.org/2023/12/08/2024-annual-call-for-projects-open/

